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• On Tuesday, October 11, students in grades 4-6 had an Arts in 
Education assembly.  Below is information about the 
assembly:
o Musher and educator Tasha Stielstra has combined her five 

years of classroom experience with over fifteen years of 
mushing to create an interactive presentation about 
teamwork and how it relates to sled dogs and children. 
"Pulling Together" is centered around the core values of 
being safe, kind and responsible citizens. 



Bradford Elementary will be participating in an on-going 
fund raiser.  Parents, families, and friends are invited to 

register at “schoolstore” online.  Then, when they purchase 
items online from the participating stores, such as Kohls, JC 

Penneys, etc., the school will receive a portion of the 
purchase.  It’s that simple.  Hopefully this will bring money 

into the school without needing to sell items, pick-up items, 
or any of the work of a traditional fund raiser.



Thank you to Mrs. Lavey, Mrs. Gehret, Mrs. Mueller, 
Mrs. Cable, Mrs. Schmitz, Mrs. Sargent, and Mrs. 

Johnson for volunteering to help make our drop-off 
and pick-up procedure safer.  These teacher 

volunteers are visiting other school districts to 
observe their pick-up and drop-off procedures.  We 

will then, hopefully, come up with a new plan for 
Bradford.



Students in 4th and 5th grade will be participating in a 
writing pilot.  This writing assessment will be given 
on the computer during the week of October 17-21.  

Time to complete the assessment is one hour.



Providing learning opportunities outside the 
classroom walls is very valuable for students.  We 

have several field trips this month:

§3rd grade – Charleston Falls
§5th grade – Bruckner Nature Center
§3rd grade – Ohio Caverns
§Kindergarten – Brumbaugh



§The Bradford Fire Department will be teaching fire safety to 
elementary students on October 19th and 20th.  
§October 17-21 is Bus Safety Week.  Students will be learning about 

bus safety this week.
§Grade cards go home on Friday, October 21st.  
§Fall parties will be on Monday, October 31 from 2:00-3:00p.m.




